
This past month we saw a lot of great things happen at Denfeld! On September 28th we had our
homecoming royalty assembly where Kyra and Deshawn were crowned Denfelds first
Homecoming royalty instead of the typical king and queen titles. During the ceremony we saw a
beautiful rendition of the National Anthem before the candidates were walked to the stage by an
escort of their choosing. The next day we had our homecoming pep-rally in our historic
auditorium! The hunter pride was strong as we watched the dance and cheer teams perform for
us and then the robotics team brought out their t-shirt launching robot to shoot Denfeld t-shirts
into the crowd! After school the Hunter Pride was felt in the student section as we cheered for
our boys against North Branch, and although we lost it was still an entertaining game to watch.
This past month we also had auditions for our fall show “Ripcord” which will be open for the
public to see on November 9th-11th! This week and last week Denfeld has been having
parent/teacher conferences. This was a great opportunity for parents to come in and meet their
students' teachers and see how they’re doing in the classroom. Tomorrow the senior class will
be meeting with their counselors to make sure they are on track! They will also be meeting with
the college coordinator as well so they can express their plans post high school. That’s all for
Denfeld at the moment.


